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The “Uzbekistan Airways” Joint Stock Company has organized a press tour dedicated
to "December 9 - International Anti-Corruption Day."

The press tour began at the Uzbekistan Airways Sales branch, where the participants
got acquainted with the necessary information on how the sale of air tickets is
carried out and on a number of measures taken in connection with the violation of
the law. The event was attended by employees of the airline, media representatives.

The next meeting point is the representative office of the airline at the Islam
Karimov Tashkent International Airport. Ashraf Bakhriev, head of the Uzbekistan
Airways office at the Islam Karimov Tashkent International Airport, introduced the
participants to the new hall and passenger check-in areas. Also, representatives of
the department noted that corruption on flights is evil, especially due to the fact that
measures are constantly being taken to prevent the younger generation from
entering the "easy way of making money."

In the afternoon, an event dedicated to "December 9 - International anti-corruption
day" was held at the head office of Uzbekistan Airways. The event was attended by
employees of the airline, responsible employees of the Anti-Corruption Agency.

Obidzhon Latipov, a responsible officer of the Anti-Corruption Agency, focused on
the Law of the Republic of Uzbekistan "On combating corruption". It spoke of the
rule of law and that a person who breaks the law only harms society.

It was noted at the meeting that if passengers or airline employees encounter
incidents of corruption, they can report:

- through the corporate website of the Airline www.uzairways.com, where a special
section has been created in the anti-corruption section for submitting requests;

- by email anticorruption@uzairways.com;



- at the address Tashkent, A. Temur avenue, 41, Uzbekistan Airways JSC, Security
and Anti-Corruption Department.
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